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LENDING UPDATES FOR CASCADE COUNTY 

NeighborWorks Great Falls is expanding in Cascade County, with that we need to announce a few 
changes for lending services specific to Great Falls and Cascade County. 
 
NeighborWorks Montana currently serves as the lender for NeighborWorks Great Falls to support clients 
seeking homeownership financing in Cascade County. As both organizations grow to meet changing 
market dynamics and client needs, NeighborWorks Great Falls is bringing all Cascade County lending  
in-house. 
 
With a NeighborWorks Great Falls lending department, both organizations can expand our resources 
with greater flexibility and focus on the products and services that are most needed in the communities 
we serve. NeighborWorks Montana will continue to offer homebuyer financing statewide outside of  
Cascade County. 
 
NeighborWorks Great Falls is in the process of hiring and onboarding a Loan Officer and Loan Processor 
to establish the new loan department. NeighborWorks Montana will aid in the transition by continuing 
to serve as the lender for NWGF loans until the new team is ready to start accepting applications  
directly. This change is expected to take place sometime this summer, and will be clearly communicated 
to all lenders, clients, and other stakeholders. NWMT will continue to act as the loan servicer for all 
NWGF loans. 
 
For questions, contact Hanna Tester, htester@nwmt.org. 

HOMEOWNERSHIP DIRECTOR 
 
Hanna Tester was recently promoted to Homeownership Director at 
NeighborWorks Montana. This move will help our organization nurture a 
closer relationship between our lending and education and counseling 
services to better serve clients around the state. 
 
In addition to Hanna, the Homeownership team includes Lori Yurko and 
Kay Dellen in lending; and Matt Bronson and Naomi Valentine working 
with our housing network of educators and counselors. 

https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001sCnD7BIhl4TYZuT67tvq8MPlfQfMk_9lykie3wJ2p8cKkb6chBX_ERfqX_dTVg0WUoiu_HFfMe6W5vKhnO5A2x4pUob1Eul69xScZQeeZyy2iZI677XNYe8y_JhJcezbWGjqsZ2gYP1NdLNFWv8ECQ%3D%3D
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REGISTRATION OPEN FOR  
2022 MONTANA HOUSING PARTNERSHIP CONFERENCE 

 
Registration for the 2022 Housing Partnership Virtual Conference is now open! The virtual conference 
will be held June 14-15. 
 
You won’t want to miss this year’s conference, so be sure to visit www.mthousingpartnership.org to 
learn more and to register. Register prior to April 25th to be guaranteed to receive special conference 
swag in the mail! 

EXPANDED SERVICES FOR HOUSING STABILITY  
 

NeighborWorks Montana and the Montana Housing Counseling Network have recently expanded ser-
vices to offer Housing Stability Counseling. This service expansion links clients across the state to HUD-
certified and trained Housing Counselors who can: 
  

• Help navigate applications for emergency housing assistance 

• Help communicate with landlords and mortgage services 

• Connect clients with a lawyer who may be able to provide legal guidance 

• Help provide guidance and next steps to improve housing stability 

• Help create budgets and financial plans to support more financial stability and opportunity 
  
The goal of the expanded services is to help Montana households become more stable and learn about 
managing their finances to avoid crisis and meet future financial goals. Clients work with the counselor 
one-on-one through multiple sessions and can learn how to create and manage a budget, improve their 
credit, pay off debt and increase savings. Learn more at nwmt.org/housing-stability-counseling. 

http://www.mthousingpartnership.org/?fbclid=IwAR0mrnqNTPHEn0eB8u7zxEsvmm_QbJZ8NE8E7fHUNItAZMK4S_2NpC7KyWs
https://www.nwmt.org/housing-stability-counseling/
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https://www.nwmt.org/homeownership/
https://homeword.org/homebuyer-education/
https://thehrdc.org/housing/homeowner-assistance/homebuyer-education/
https://www.bitterrootrcd.org/
https://www.nwgf.org/homebuyers
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https://www.nwmt.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/NWMT-RESERVATION-CHECKLIST-2.14.22.pdf

